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May 6, 2019 

 

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President, New Haven Board of Alders 

 

Dear President Myers: 

 

I would like to respectfully submit to the Board of Alders, the attached communication titled:  

A Zoning Amendment of the New Haven Board of Alders Creating A New Subsection to the New Section 

60.3 of the Zoning Ordinance Pertaining to Dynamic Display Signs. 

   

The City of New Haven has experienced an emergence of new signage that warrants new categorization and 

regulation.  The unique nature of this signage has created quality of life concerns for residents and businesses 

in New Haven neighborhoods. 

 

Therefore, I ask that you please support the attached proposed ordinance amendment which would enable the 

city to address this issue as stated above.  Thank you for your consideration of this measure. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Hon. Richard Furlow 
Hon. Richard Furlow 

Majority Leader 

Alder, 27th Ward 
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